Alfred University alumna to perform with Finger Lakes Opera
7/31/18

Rachel Romack

Alfred University alumna Rachel Romack was recently selected to the chorus for the Finger Lakes Opera’s upcoming
performance of “Die Fledermaus.”

The Aug. 10 and 12 performances in Canandaigua, NY, will mark the professional operatic debut for Romack, who
earned a BA degree in psychology and theater from Alfred University in 2016.

A resident of Rochester, Romack continues to study voice under Luanne Crosby, professor of music at Alfred
University. She was soprano soloist in the Alfred University Chorus and Chamber Singers’ performance of Haydn’s
“Theresa Mass” in March at the Alfred Seventh Day Baptist Church.

While a student at Alfred University, Romack participated in theater, performing the title role in the musical “The
Mystery of Edwin Drood.” She works with a pediatric therapy group and is active in Rochester’s local theater scene.

The two performances of “Die Fledermaus” will be held in the Canandaigua Academy Theatre: Friday, Aug. 10, at
7:30 p.m. and Sunday, Aug. 12, at 2 p.m. For more information or to order tickets, please visit fingerlakesopera.org.
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